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NEWS / PROFESSION

Drs. Rondberg and Gelardi Testify against CCE
Editorial Staff

On January 7, 1992, the Council on Chiropractic Education (CCE) appeared before the Council on
Post-Secondary Accreditation (COPA) for re-recognition. Appearing for CCE was John Miller, D.C.,
president, and Ralph Miller, Ed.D., executive director. Dr. Miller presented CCE's current status
and both men answered questions.

COPA is the accrediting agency par excellence. Accrediting agencies like CCE receives recognition
from two organizations: Department of Education, and COPA. COPA recognition is sought because
it demonstrates adherence to high standards. Most accrediting agencies seek COPA recognition as
a sign of quality that potential students will be looking for. CCE is currently seeking renewal of its
five-year recognition.

Also at the meeting were Terry Rondberg, D.C., representing the World Chiropractic Alliance
(WCA), and Thomas Gelardi, D.C., representing the Straight Chiropractic Academic Standards
Association (SCASA), the Federation of Straight Chiropractic Organizations (FSCO), the
Association of Straight Chiropractic Colleges and Sherman College of Straight Chiropractic. Both
Drs. Rondberg and Gelardi were present at the meeting to deliver oral and written arguments on
why the CCE should not be re-recognized for another five-year period. Interestingly enough,
SCASA has never applied to COPA for recognition.

Editor's Note: While the WCA _claims_ to "support both" the CCE and SCASA, it is interesting that
the WCA president would spend WCA money to fly from Arizona to the Ritz Carlton Hotel in
Virginia to protest the recognition of the CCE. Perhaps the WCA's propaganda of "support" should
match its actions.
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